
 

 

Dear Trusted Business Partner: 

The Western Montana Trail Riders would be pleased to have you as a Business 

Member of our organization.  We are a non-profit organization and depend on 

business partners like you to make the club what it is.  Partnering with our club 

will make us all stronger in keeping trails open and promoting ATV recreation. 

We continue to be an organization of conscientious OHV enthusiasts who share a 

common goal of promoting safe, responsible and enjoyable recreational riding in 

Western Montana.  We want you to be a part of our club since we currently do 

business with your company and would like to promote you within our 

organization. 

We also encourage you to attend our monthly meetings which are currently held 

at 7:00 PM on the third Wednesday of every month from January to November.  

We discuss several topics at the meetings and would encourage your input and 

participation.  The normal meeting location is at Missoula Chevrolet on North 

Reserve.  We always begin with food at 6:30 PM to get everything started.   

 

 

 



The benefits to joining are as follows: 

1.  WMTR.org will display your business information 

2. WMTR.org will have a link to your business web site 

3. Opportunity for you and your employees to attend meetings 

4. Have a vote on all club related items 

5. Can attend and participate in our rides 

6. Promotion of your business at meetings and club functions 

7. Receive all club e-mails  

The cost for a Business Membership is $60 per year.  We will promote your 

business within our club and consider you a business partner of the WMTRA.  If 

you are interested please fill out the enclosed Membership form with your check 

for $60.  You can pay online or mail it to the address on the form or give it to a 

club member in person.  You can contact Roger Tulberg (WMTRA club president) 

at 406-207-1391 or by email at rogertulberg_58@msn.com if you have any 

questions.  

We look forward to having you in the club as a trusted business partner.  We all 

need to protect our riding areas to have a viable future for OHV use in the state of 

Montana! 

Thank you, 

WMTRA 


